
 

 

 

 

To All of Our Sponsors and Invited Guests, 

 

The goal of this tournament is to provide economic assistance to academi-

cally gifted students at South Carolina State University in need of tuition assis-

tance.  I would like to thank you for your  support towards making these student’s 

academic dreams come true. 

 

The golf tournament will take place on Thursday morning September 22nd, 

2022 at Tega Cay Golf Club: immediately followed by the Awards Luncheon, also 

at Tega Cay Golf Club.  The awards luncheon is open to registered guests, sponsor 

representatives and celebrities only. 

 

We have enclosed more information about the tournament and are looking 

forward to a very successful event. 

Donnie Shell 

President  DSSF 


